
 
 
10th September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Netball Club for Key Stage Two Pupils 
 
We would like to continue our School Netball Club this half term. The Club will take place 
each Monday from 3.10 p.m. until 4.00 p.m. and will start on Monday 20th September. 
 
The cost for the five week sessions will be £15.00 and the money must be paid in advance. 
Please return the attached permission slip with full payment by Wednesday 15th September, 
2021.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
D Sumner 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
Netball Club for Key Stage Two Pupils 
 
I wish for my child to participate in the after School Netball Club at Calow Primary 
commencing on Monday 20th September and I have enclosed £15:00.  
 
I understand that it is my responsibility to ensure collection arrangements for my child each 
week at 
4.00 p.m. 
 
 
Signed: ________________________      Child’s name:_____________________________ 


